Seasonal Employment with St John's Shelter
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Positions and Volunteer Opportunities are available working with the homeless population. If
you or someone you know is interested in seasonal, part time employment in a position making
a difference with the homeless population or if volunteering is what you have in mind, now is the
time to get involved.

Please check out our website for both employment and volunteer opportunities. The season will
start in a couple weeks and runs through April 2017. Visit www.stjohnhomelessshelter.org for
more information and on how to apply to help.
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